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August 21, 1979 

Colonel Lee Nunn 
u.s. Army Corps of Engineers 
Alaska District 
P.O. Box 7002 
Anchorage, AK 99510 

Dear Colonel Nunn: 

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

At its August 8th meeting in Fairbanks the State Water Resources Board 
heard testimony from Ms. Terry Reichardt of the Fairbanks Environmental 
Center regarding the Susitna hydroelectric project. In addition to a 
variety of technical and economic concerns Ms. Reichardt voiced regarding 
the project, there was considerable concern expressed that the Fairbanks 
Environmental Center was not receiving timely notices or cover letters 
containing comment instructions for draft reports. 

As a courtesy the Board pledged that we would convey this concern to 
your office as well as to the Alaska Power Authority so that appropriate 
action could be taken. I wish to add that the Board members do continue 
to receive a large amount of material on the Susitna project and I am 
not aware of any similar concerns on the part of Board members. 

Very truly yours, 
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Richard H. Sims Y 
Chairman 

cc: Ms. Terry Reichardt 
Fairbanks Environmental Center 
1895 Pioneer Way 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 

Eric Yould, Director 
Alaska Power Authority 
333 W. 4th Street 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


